
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                            

In Science, we have continued to learn about the circulatory system 

whilst focusing on our enquiry skills. We have conducted a fair test to 

investigate the effect of exercise on our respiration rate. Also, we have 

used comparative testing to explore which foods have a higher fat 

content. 
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Remembrance Day art! 

  

  

 

In History we have continued 

to learn about the Second 

World War, focusing on the 

role of women and the 

treatment of Jewish people at 

the beginning of the war. We 

learnt that Queen Elizabeth II 

also played an important role 

as a mechanic in the war! As a 

class, we have considered how 

the women’s important 

contributions to the war 

efforts then led to more equal 

opportunities for women after 

1945.  

Computing has been a huge 

highlight this month! Using 

Google Sites, we’re beginning 

to build our own websites. 

 

     Dddd 

 

In English, we have focused on 

creating a news report. In our 

writing, we practised adjusting 

our style to fit the formal tone 

that a report should have; using 

journalistic vocabulary and, 

considering the purpose of our 

writing. After studying our 

model text ‘The Terror of 

Trumpington’, and real 

examples of news articles, we 

had a go at using a similar style 

to write our own. 

 

 

In Maths, our focus has been on fractions. 

We have consolidated and extended our 

skills from Year 5. We have practiced 

simplifying and comparing fractions. As 

well as this, we have added, subtracted, 

multiplied and divided by fractions. Finally, 

we have found decimal equivalents for 

fractions and found fractions of amounts. 

 

 


